

Town of Glastonbury

2155 MAIN STREET • P.O. BOX 6523 • GLASTONBURY, CT 06033-6523 • (860) 652-7500 FAX (860) 652-7505

Richard J. Johnson Town Manager

April 13, 2021

Re: Proposed Communication Tower - Sequin Drive

Dear Property Owner:

ARX Wireless (ARX) is proposing to construct a 115±' communications tower at the 11-acre site located off Sequin Drive as shown on the attached page. Approval of the project rests with the Connecticut Siting Council, however, the Town may offer formal comments to the applicant and Siting Council for consideration.

The Town Council has scheduled a public information hearing (PIH) for 8:00 p.m. on Tuesday, April 27, 2021 to hear comments on the proposal. This will help guide the Town Council on any comments to be forwarded to the applicant and Siting Council.

ARX will attend the PIH to present the proposal and to respond to questions as applicable. As with zoning applications, written notice of the hearing is being forwarded to owners of property within 500 feet of the site. Instructions for attending and participating in the virtual zoom meeting are as follows:

• The public may join the Zoom Video Conference as an Attendee (view and listen function only) as follows:

Join the Zoom Meeting:

https://zoom.us/j/94706061343?pwd=V1IIMmZSdkIYYzVsSmt3L0ZUTXJqQT09

Join by Phone: +1 646 558 8656

Webinar ID: 947 0606 1343

Password: 810683

- Public information hearing comment may be submitted at the following link no later than 2:00 p.m. the day before the meeting: www.glastonburyct.gov/testimony
- There is also the opportunity to give public information hearing comment as part of the virtual meeting if
 joining through the Zoom meeting link found at: www.glastonburyct.gov/events
- The meeting will be broadcast in real time through Public Access Television Channel 16 and live video stream at the Town website or through the following link: www.glastonburyct.gov/video

Should you have any questions leading up to the 27th of April, please feel free to contact my office at (860) 652-7500 or richard.johnson@glastonbury-ct.gov.

Richard J. Johnson

Town Manager

Sincerel



Town of Glastonbury GIS

